
If you have any FOFS related queries, ideas for fundraisers or can offer any help, please email: FOFS@fishbourneprimary.co.uk

NEWSLETTER
{ SPRING TERM 2022}FOFS 

Welcome to another edition of 
the FOFS Newsletter, packed 

with good news, ideas and dates 
for the diary! 
We had an incredible turnout for the Junior Park 
Run, with over 50 Fishbourne children putting 
in an amazing effort whilst running the course. 
Thank you to all who came along to support this 
event, raising a whopping £197.70 for FOFS. 
Special thanks to Jenny Hinton for organising 
this event. 

MORE NEWS! 

FOFS’ PURCHASES THIS TERM
History timeline
This will be a fantastic addition to our school, 
which will bring history to life in an enticing way 
for the children. To be installed soon!

Coin donation charity boxes and bucket 
Hoping these will pay for themselves in 
donations and lots lots more. Do you have a  
local business where we would be able to put  
a FOFS coin donation box? Please get in touch 
by contacting FOFS@fishbourneprimary.co.uk, 
and we will get one to you.

CLUB 100
Congratulations to the winners this month...
1st: Susan Lillywhite 
2nd: Patch Fillery 
3rd: Richard Vargas

MYNAMETAGS
If you need name labels for your children’s 
clothes, please consider using MyNameTags  
and enter code 22077 at check out for up to 
20% of each order being donated to FOFS. 

EASTER BUNNY RAFFLE
The ever popular Easter Bunny Raffle is back!
Watch out on ParentMail and posters for news  
on how to enter for your chance to win a 
gorgeous, big, cuddly Easter Bunny! 

SCHOOL DISCO -  
FRIDAY 20TH MAY 2022
We have booked the Disco again and are 
keeping everything crossed that our children 
will finally get to enjoy a fun night of dancing 
and happiness! More details to follow but 
please Save the Date! 

WOOLSTOCK FESTIVAL -  
SATURDAY 9TH JULY 2022
This is very exciting news... The Woolpack  
pub have kindly offered to donate the 
proceeds of their popular music festival, 
Woolstock, to FOFS!

The Woolpack have offered the stage between 
12 and 2pm, to any talented Fishbourne 
School members (or their grown-ups) so  
come along and show us your musical skills!

FOFS Volunteers are needed to help at the  
event so please get in touch with us at  
FOFS@fishbourneprimary.co.uk

BAGS2 SCHOOL
Our next collection will be on the 27th April 
2022. Bags available from reception, or  
just place items in a bin liner. 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

•	Bags2School 
Wednesday 27th April 2022

•	Children’s School Disco! 
Friday 20th May 2022

•	School and Church Fete 
Saturday 18th June 2022

•	Woolstock Festival - Woolpack Pub 
Saturday 9th July 2022

FUNDRAISING RESULTS THIS TERM:
•	 £44.40......  School uniform sale
•	 £45.00......  Club 100 additional entries
•	 £14.00......  Amazon smile
•	 £197.70....  Junior Park Run 

FUNDRAISING NEWS!

WE ARE ON FACEBOOK!
Search; Friends of Fishbourne School 
Please Like Us on Facebook, the more 
likes and shares the better. It all goes  
to help your children at our school! 


